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   I believe in person voting is crucial to the validity of election outcomes. A valid ID is 

necessary for many things and voting should be at the top of the list! 

 

  The inconvenience of in person voting is well worth assuring that our elections are 

fair.  

 

PLEASE SUPPORT THIS BILL! 

    


